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Pastor’s Message 
 
RUFF! RUFF! WOOF! WOOF! ALOHA BELOVED CHURCH FAMILY!!! 
Minister Kate, and my lug of love, Arthur the Giant Schnauzer here; just wanting to 
share the Good News regarding the Success our Rockstar JESUS provided our 
kids and youth program this past Sunday, June 4th, at the Paddle with UR Pooch 
Fundraiser! 
 
Arthur and I have been putting this fundraiser on for over a decade, and this year’s 
event was THE BIGGEST, BRIGHTEST, AND BESTESTS, IT HAS EVER BEEN, 
AND we’re STILL IN SHOCK!  
 
With A RECORD-BREAKING ATTENDANCE OF over 100 people and their 
POOCHES, attending from a variety of North Texas Communities, we made out 
LIKE BANDITS, and have a few THANK YOU’S to disperse ASAP, starting with 
you all, Our Church Family! Your ever constant love, hugs, and generous 
donations, in the form of both money and homemade dog treats, YUMM YUMMY... 
fueled and lit “The Shepherd’s Disciples” Rocket Ship straight into SPACE, nicking 
the Sun as we soared by! 
 
We raised A WHOPPING $560 smackers on Sunday! OUR YOUTH WERE 
NATURAL HUSTLERS, DASHED WITH A LOT OF SLOBER, SWEAT AND LAKE 
WATER, EARNED EVERY PENNY, thanks to the guidance of MISS YVETTE! 
They did our church family CRAZY PROUD! BUT OF COURSE...it would have 
been a no good nothin’ event, if it were not for the constant efforts and hard work 
that MRS. MELANIE WILLHITE ALWAYS 
PUTS IN! 
 
Shout outs of EPIC AMOUNTS OF THANKS to the DFW SURF Lake Grapevine 
location and their employees who were super pumped-up help! They provided 
once-in-a-lifetime, one-of-a-kind, professional paddleboard coaching and 
instruction to attending pooches and their humans! And with a dose of double 
cherries on top, they cleaned up the beach, hauled around over 80 boards and 
kayaks, AND grilled A TON OF FREE DOGS, BOTH HOT, AND EDIBLE! But the 
giving didn’t end there. One of the world’s leading surf photographers surprised us 
with free photography throughout the WHOLE EVENT! SO HARD CORE THANK 
YOU TO “CHRIS FLUKE SHOOTS” PHOTOGRAPHY, and we will get those 
photos posted for your digestion soon! 
 
If you didn’t get a chance to donate to this fundraiser, there will be a donation jar 
covered in dog paws outside the office. AND... There are still dog treats and other 
dog goodies to purchase, so get you some by hunting down Melanie Willhite when 
you get a chance! 
 
Aloha and Mahalo! 

 
 

 



BIRTHDAY REMINDER:  Please let our church office know your birthdate, mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family 

can acknowledge your special day.  Your ‘year’ will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org  
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Paddle with UR Pooch, June 4, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rev. J.D. Allen will be on vacation from June 15th 
through June 30th. Should a pastoral care arise 
while he is out, please contact the office during 
office hours or the following pastors according to 
the following schedule: 
 
June 15-20 - Scott Holcomb McLain, Christ UMC                                    
               (972) 998-9200 
June 21-25 - Cheryl Murphy, Holy Covenant UMC                                            
     (469) 767-6322 
June 26-30 - Rodney Whitfield, Aldersgate UMC                                    
              (214) 215-0198 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Office Hours 

Monday through Thursday 
10 AM – 2 PM 

 
 

 

  

 

Gordon Putnam 6/13 

Andrea Rains 6/16 

Kathy Bandy 6/18 

Victoria Bell 6/18 
 

      

 

  

Prayer List 
 

CHUMC Homebound 
The Gee Family 
Tom Sander 
Danny Halron 
Grandma Gloria 
Yvette’s kids 
Edrese Hanigan 
 

Kevin Patterson 
 

Judy Bull 
Scott Fletcher 
Jim Cranford 
 

Don Oldfield 
Phyllis Hendrix  
Martha Johnson 
Mike Hill (Barbara   

Tatum's son-in-law) 

 
 

Gay Keim (Kandy   
Burdette's sister-in-
law) 

Eleanor Body 
Kathy Reynolds 

(Barbara Tatum's 
Daughter) 

 

Scott Malone (Iris 
Shivar’s nephew) 

 

Evelyn Womble 
 

Pat Moore 
Christine Lofland 
Christina Loper 
Charles Cancellare 
Larry Rains 
Habib Khoury 
Mass shooting victims 
 

 

 

  

 

Announcements 
 

Sack Summer Hunger: Saturdays through 
July 29th, 9 am – 10:30 am. You can sign up to 
participate on the table in the Narthex. 
 
Project Transformation Family Fun Night, 
Thursday, June 22 from 6 -8 PM. For 
volunteering options to assist with the event, 
please contact Minister Kate. 
 
Family Ministries Council Meeting, Sunday, 
June 25th at 11:30 AM.  
 
Flower Chart: If someone has the flower chart 

that was hanging outside the copy room, 

please let Jill know and bring it back to the 

office. We have put up a new one so if you had 

signed up previously, you will need to sign up 

again. Sorry for the inconvenience.  

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Join Us for Online Worship! 
 

YouTube: bit.ly/CHUMCYouTube 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/chapelhillumc 

Happy Birthday! 

Yolanda Recalde 6/22 

Patsy Kaphengst 6/24 

Pat Thompson 6/30 
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